
 
 

Statewide Email 

 

DATE SENT: March 14, 2022 
 
FROM: Henry Mack 
  
TO: Career center directors and district postsecondary CTE contacts 
 FCS Council on Instructional Affairs (forwarded) 
   
Via: Chancellor2@fldoe.org 
 CIA-ALL-L@lserv.fldoe.org       
 
SUBJECT: Credential Review Committee – March 9 meeting follow-up information 
 
On March 9th, the Credentialing Review Committee met to adopt the 2022-2023 Master Credentialing 
List (MCL). Please see below. The 2022-2023 MCL is effectively the same as the 2021-2022 MCL, which 
consisted of both the K-12 and postsecondary CAPE lists. The list can be found on page 12 of the 
attached PDF. While this list still requires CareerSource Florida and State Board of Education approval, it 
is recommended you plan your academic and course offerings accordingly. As you know, the MCL 
currently is attached to K-12, district postsecondary, and Florida College System performance funding. It 
also determines the eligibility of programs attached to the Open Door Grant.  
  
In the coming weeks, we look forward to a submission window for new industry certifications to be 
added to the 2022-2023 Master Credentialing List. Ideally, these would also inform fall academic and 
course offerings. If there are certifications that you know to be in-demand, can lead to a high-skill high-
wage job, and are not themselves a test or an assessment (as if they were dependent on a specific 
curriculum), or a mere certificate of course completion, please let me know as soon as possible. Simply 
email me the certification name/information and certifying entity. 
  
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
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